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February 22, 2017

TO: Mayor Terksa Jacobs

warch 7, 2017 - Discussion ltem
Osceola Parkway Update

On March 7, 2017, Mr. S. Clifton Tate, Jr., P.E., Senior Vice-President and a
Project Manager at Kimley-Horn, representing the Osceola Expressway
Authority, will update the Board on the current status of the Osceola Parkway.

This item is for informational purposes and no action is being requested.
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c. Ajit Lalchandani, County Administrator



